
  

 
 

 
 

To: 4th and 5th Grade Parents 

 
From:  Mr. Frailey and Mrs. Reeves 

 
Beckemeyer Elementary School will again be implementing after school 

detentions for fourth and fifth grade students this year.  After school 
detention will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays after school from 3:15 to 3:50. 

Students who live in Hillsboro will need to be picked up by the office at 
3:50.  Students who live outside of Hillsboro will be bused to the post office 
in the town in which they live.  Parents will be notified by the office prior to 

their student serving an after school detention.  Our after school detention 
program will not be the only source of discipline.  Supervised studies will be 

utilized first to try and stop unwanted behavior.  We thank you for your 
understanding and help in this new process. 
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